

Volunteer & Activity Newsletter Summer 2024

0000

814-474-5521

celebrating 100 years of care!

We have a really spectacular summer planned for everyone this year! June was full of fun and the weather was pleasant, although very hot. We prepared strawberry shortcakes with the sweetest berries, enjoyed several picnics including one for veterans hosted by our local Elks Lodge, and a great car show hosted by NeuroRestorative in Fairview. Our toes were tapping to the sounds of many great entertainers and we planted vegetables and flowers.

In July we continue with our picnics, and have scheduled a trip to the Erie Zoo and to UPMC Park to see our Erie Seawolves!

August brings forth two of our major fundraisers: our Annual Golf Tournament on August 12th at Lawrence Park Golf Club. This event is our largest fundraiser of the year netting between ten and twelve thousand dollars. While at time of publication, most team spots are filled, sponsorships continue until August 5th.

Erie Gives takes place on August 13th all day and night. Donations made online, or by calling in are eligible for a prorated \$ match so we get more bang for your buck! We do hope you'll continue to support our mission by donating! Click the link below for more information about how to donate!

www.eriegives.org



Aug 13 th

midnight to midnight!



Use your phone's camera to scan this QR code to make a donation to our current project!

















At left, one of our teams from our 2023 tournament that raised over \$15,000. Be a part of this year's outing as a sponsor...call today!

Please help welcome our new Chaplain, Joe Kaufer. Joe comes to us from Albion and has had a long relationship with PRM and its residents. Joe will be doing Sunday services at 1:30 p.m. and Wednesday evening Bible Studies at 7:00. All residents and families are invited to join Joe. Welcome Joe!

Welcome Chaplain Joe!



Memorials & Ponations

We thank the following for their financial or other contributions to the Pleasant Ridge Manor Friends Forever:

The Seedling Garden Club Members
Mary Herl & Community Outreach
Madison Heeter
Mary Yates
The Sew What group
Andre Lyons & Family
James Baxter
Karen Gedeon
PRM Retirees:
Bev Huya

The following donations were made to the Friends Forever in loving memory of:

Carmela Freeland Rick & Marialice Pilewski

One hundred percent of all memorials and donations are used to directly benefit our residents and are always appreciated. Checks may be written to the PRM Friends Forever. Online donations can be made on our



Did You Know?

Our Activity Aides are an important part of our care team. Not only do they assess resident needs and interests, they facilitate and evaluate progress toward goals they and their residents plan. Each unit has a dedicated aide and receive additional support from our three second shift aides. Our Nationally Certified Recreation Therapist Director & Assistant Director design a program that meets all required criteria and our aides creatively lead the groups. We're proud of our awesome Activities Team!

We Appreciate YOU!

The Covid pandemic has significantly impacted our facility these past few years. We appreciate the patience you've shown us and look forward to your understanding as we work to keep up with the constantly changing guidelines. Together, we can do great things! Thank you!

Platinum Transparency 2024

Candid.

Visit guidestar.org for more details about the Friends Forever



8300 West Ridge Road Girard PA 16417 Phone: (814) 474-5521 Fax: (814) 474-2307

www.pleasantridgemanor.com

VOLUNTEER & ACTIVITIES NEWSLETTER

BRAD DONOR, Executive Director EMMA TRUMP, Dir. of Nursing TERRY NYBERG, Pres. PRM Friends Chief & Co Editors: LeeAnn Krahe, Jane Dorler & Craig Heuser

PLEASANT RIDGE MANOR **BOARD OF TRUSTEES**

Brenton Davis, County Executive Paul Lichtenwalter, Treasurer Karen Chillcott, Secretary

Terry Scutella, Board Chair Chris Drexel, Vice Chair Andre' Horton

Charlie Bayle Jim Winarski Ellen Schauerman Rock Copeland





pleasantridgemanor



@PRManor



facebook.com/PleasantRidgeManor & The Friends Forever Volunteer Organization





Friends Forever Volunteers

The Friends Forever Volunteer Organization, through their partnership with Pleasant Ridge Manor, provide charitable work, human and financial support to Pleasant Ridge Manor so it can be successful in its mission to provide quality medical and nursing home care. This partnership enhances and improves the quality of the lives of the residents living and receiving therapy at Pleasant Ridge Manor.